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TO:   Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Jerry Bohnsack 
 
RE: Variances 
 
Meeting of August 12, 2025 
 
 
Variances 
Attached is some basic background information about Variance. Please review and note 
questions and concerns that you might have. 
 
We should be able to discuss the concerns with our Planning Consultants when we 
begin the Ordinance Review process.  
 
I anticipate that we will begin the process with the consultants in September.  
 
 
 


